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Thursday 6th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Follow up to the RSE meeting for parents held on the 5th May 
 
Thank you to all of the parents who were able to join us last night to review the ‘Life to the full’ curriculum, 
ahead of its implementation.  I was very pleased to see that we had 76 attendees on Zoom, so a very 
decent turn out from our families.  Thank you for taking the time, as this is an important and sensitive 
curriculum area.   I was also grateful to Canon John, Chair of our Ethos and Curriculum committee, Miss 
Jean Gardner, Governor lead for RSE and all our teachers for joining us.  
 
Feedback we have already received from parents who attended is that the programme is professional, well 
thought-through and sensitive to the mission and doctrine of our Catholic School.   
 
In order to ensure that as many of our parents as possible have had an opportunity to contribute, I attach 
some key documents from last night’s meeting: 
 

1. A copy of the whole year’s curriculum map, planned for 2021-22, which will be implemented from 
September. 

2. A copy of the plan for the remainder of this term, with the areas we will be focussing on. 
3. A copy of my slides – Key Decisions, which were outlined at the meeting and require consultation 

with our parents to ensure we have taken your views into consideration in implementing certain 
areas of the curriculum.  

 
We would like you to review these documents, especially if you were unable to join us yesterday, and if 
you can, please look at the parent portal and review the materials there, with specific reference to the Key 
decisions (Section 4) in the parent consultation tool.  
 
The address of the parent consultation tool is:  
www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-consultation-tool-primary   
 
The address & login for the Parent Portal is:  
www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal  
Login: margaret-roper-cr8 
Password: tourist-attraction 
 
Once you have reviewed the materials, we would be very grateful if you would complete the survey linked 
below.  This survey asks your opinion on the implementation of the RSE curriculum, and specifically your 
views on some of the ‘Key Issues’ referred to in my slides and in the Parent Consultation Tool.  It is 
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important that we have a good response to this survey as our Governors and Leadership will be 
considering these as part of the implementation process.  
 
The survey will be live for 7 days until Midnight on Wednesday 12th May.  It can be found here: 
 
 
https://forms.gle/byhHnXVoK3oZ54jM7  
 
Thank you very much for your engagement and support. 
 
Dermot Mooney 
Head Teacher 
 
On behalf of the Governors Curriculum and Ethos Committee.  
 
Attachments: 
 
RSE Curriculum Map 2021-22 
 
RSE Programme Plan – Summer Term 2021 
 
Parent Meeting – Key Questions 
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